









6th January 2016

Year 2 Forest School

Dear Parent/Carer,

We are delighted to inform you that Year Twos will be given the opportunity to enjoy Forest School again this term beginning on Wednesday 13th January 2016.

KEEPING WARM! A reminder about what the children need to wear.

It is important that the children are comfortable and not worried about getting their clothes dirty. We don't let the weather stop us having fun but it is important that we are suitably dressed. Thanks to the PTA we are able to provide waterproof dungarees but each child will need a waterproof coat (That will get muddy!) for every session. Everyone will also need a long sleeved top & jumper/fleece, long trousers, hat, gloves and wellies. It is very important that the children stay warm so layers are the order of the day. Oversized wellies with thermal socks work well but if your child already has snow boots or walking boots they are ideal.

If you have any questions or concerns about your child taking part in this programme please do not hesitate to get in touch via the school office!

Kind regards

Claire Uttley Forest School Leader